
Details About Foxfires 2024 Activity Clubs

We are excited that our Foxfires Fishing 4-H Club is re-opening for enrollment for 2024 and
even more excited that club leaders Angel Frye and Will O'Boyle are also offering Foxfires
Primitive Skills 4-H Club! Both clubs are activity clubs, meaning they are shorter in duration
than traditional 4-H clubs.

Current 4-H members can log into their 4-H Online profile and request that the club be added.
New 4-H members will pay a $10 enrollment fee by credit card.

At the first meeting, a $15 materials fee will be collected by cash or check (payable to the
University of Maryland).

The first meeting for both clubs will be April 20. Fishing Club will meet from 9-11:30 am; Primitive Skills
will meet from 1-3 pm. Both clubs will meet at the White Pine Pavilion at Rocky Gap (the pavilion is by
the boat ramp close to Prosperity Methodist Church (across from the sunflower field).

Clubs will meet twice a month at varying outdoor locations through August.

For more information or questions, please contact Angel Frye, club leader, at afrye2016@yahoo.com.


